
La Crosse USD 395 

Special Board Meeting (Budget Hearing) 

Wednesday, March 18, 2020 7 p.m. 

La Crosse Middle/High School Cafeteria 

 

 

The board of education held a special meeting on Wednesday, March 18, 2020 @ 7 p.m., to discuss the ongoing COVID-19 

epidemic and the closing of schools.  Members present:  Glenn Herrman, Sandy Showalter, Harland Werth, John Irvin, Bruce 

Kershner and Aaron McGaughey. Superintendent Keeley, Principal Jon Webster.  No visitors were present 

  

 

President Irvin opened the meeting at 7 p.m. by reading the Special Meeting notice:  This special meeting of the La 

Crosse USD 395 Board of Education is being held to discuss numerous issues concerning the required closing of 

school for the remainder of the 2019-20 school year.  

 
 

Bus 

Agreement  Sandy Showalter moved, seconded by Glenn Herrman to approve the busing agreement with Durham School Services as presented.  

Motion carried unanimously.  6-0   *the agreement is attached to these minutes. 

 

CL With school closing, Continuous Learning (CL) is being implemented to continue the student’s education.  Glenn Herrman moved -After 

approval from the Rush County Health Department, which is required, the Board of Education agrees to implement student Continuous Learning 

as discussed. Motion seconded by Harland Werth.  Motion carried unanimously.  6-0   

 
Graduation 

 High School Graduation was discussed. 

 

Laptops 

 Aaron McGaughey moved, seconded by Sandy Showalter to approved distributing laptops/ipads to students as needed for 

‘Continuous Learning’.  Agreement forms must be signed by guardians/parents before item leaving school building.  Motion 

carried unanimously.  6-0 

 

Negotiations 

 Teacher negotiations were discussed. 

 

  

 

 Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 

 

 

              

 BOARD PRESIDENT      BOARD CLERK 

 


